

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear Energy Efficiency Program Sponsor:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is currently identifying product nominations for 2019 ENERGY STAR® verification testing. As part of the product selection process, EPA invites all Energy Efficiency Program Sponsors to submit nominations from all product categories for testing.

As you may know, annual verification testing administered by certification bodies (CBs) is designed to ensure that certified products continue to perform at high-efficiency levels and that consumers continue to receive superior quality products. EPA values your role in the program and welcomes you to submit models (or brand names) for verification testing along with a general basis for the nomination(s) for any product category. EPA will review the information and consider sending nominated products to CBs for inclusion in verification testing.

Please submit all nominations to Certification@energystar.gov by November 16th, 2018 with "Verification Testing Nominations" in the subject line. Please note, you continue to have the option to submit product nominations for future verification testing at any time to Certification@energystar.gov. For more information on ENERGY STAR third-party certification requirements, including verification testing procedures, please visit our website at www.energystar.gov/3rdpartycert.

Thank you for your assistance in helping to maintain the high quality and energy savings of ENERGY STAR products. If you have any questions, please contact Brian Krausz at Krausz.Brian@epa.gov or 202-564-3069. If at any time you have specific concerns about ENERGY STAR labeled products performance, please email Enforcement@energystar.gov.

Thank you for your support of the ENERGY STAR program.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, please contact EnergyStarProducts@energystar.gov. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.



This email was sent by: EPA (Climate Protection Partnerships Division) - ENERGY STAR 1200 Pennsylvania Ave NW, Washington, DC, 20460 US

> Unsubscribe from ENERGY STAR Emails